
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 6, 2023 
Contact: Sen. Dianne Hesselbein (608) 266-6670 
              Rep. Mike Bare (608) 237-9180 
  

SENATOR HESSELBEIN AND REPRESENTATIVE BARE ANNOUNCE BUDGET LISTENING 

SESSIONS 
  
Madison, WI – Today, State Senator Dianne Hesselbein (D-Middleton) and State Representative Mike Bare (D-

Verona) announced that they will be hosting three listening sessions. These listening sessions will be an opportunity 

for constituents to share their thoughts about the 2023-2025 biennial state budget introduced by Governor Evers on 

Wednesday, February 15th. 
  
“I believe it is important to hear directly from the people I serve. I am excited to announce three listening sessions 

where constituents can voice their concerns and ideas directly to their elected officials,” said Senator Hesselbein. “I 

look forward to speaking to the people in my district and working together to build a better Wisconsin.” 
  
“As your Representative, I am committed to being accessible and responsive,” said Representative Bare. “Listening 

sessions are a key part of that effort. The upcoming sessions will allow us to come together to hear about the specific 

challenges facing our communities. I encourage all constituents to attend and share their thoughts.” 
  
Belleville Budget Listening Session 
When: Wednesday, March 18, 9:00am to 9:45am 
Belleville Public Library 
20 S Park Street 
Belleville, WI 53508 

For more information: https://tinyurl.com/BellevilleBudgetHearing  
  
Verona Budget Listening Session 
When: Wednesday, March 18, 10:30am to 11:15am 
Verona Public Library 
500 Silent Street 
Verona, WI 53593 

For more information: https://tinyurl.com/VeronaBudgetHearing  
  
Mount Horeb Budget Listening Session 
When: Wednesday, March 18, 11:45am to 12:30pm 
Mount Horeb Public Library 
105 Perimeter Road 
Mount Horeb, WI 53572 

For more information: https://tinyurl.com/MountHorebBudgetHearing  
  

Constituents may also share their thoughts with Senator Hesselbein 

at sen.hesselbein@legis.wiconsin.gov and Representative Bare at rep.bare@legis.wisconsin.gov 
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